

Town Board

Supervisor JAMES P. DOODY

JOHN R, ALBANESE DOROTHY N, BRENNAN VITO J, PINTO JAMES M, CURWOOD

TOWN OF EASTCHESTER

40 Mill Road Eastchester, New York 10709 (914) 793-5800 Town Clerk
PATRICIA N. DOHRENWEND

Receiver of Taxes BERT ABRAMS

Town Attorney JOHN G. CALLAHAN

April 28, 1988

Mr. G. Warfield Hobbs Ammonite Resources 24 Summer Street New Canaan, Connecticut 06840

Dear Mr. Hobbs:

On behalf of the Town of Eastchester, I write to express my congratulations and sincere thanks for the excellent presentation you made in testimony before the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at their recent public hearing on the proposed Sound Cable Project.

Your facts were well organized and most impressive and I believe your findings and conclusions about the potential hazards of bringing this cable through area rock formations will have a definite positive impact upon the Corps.

I know that your client, the residents who constitute the Avon Association, have been well served by your thoughtful analysis. Many others who were at the hearing remarked to me that on the basis of your testimony alone they strongly believed the Army Corps should order a further environmental impact study.

Many thanks for your valuable contribution to our cause.

Yours very gruly

James P. Doody

Supervisor

JPD:nf